COMMISSION OF INQUIRY NO. 1 OF 2005
MEDICAL BOARD OF QUEENSLAND

This is the annexure marked “MDG-32" mentioned and referred to in the Statement of MICHAEL

STEVEN DEMY-GEROE dated this 17" day of May 2005.



"

“MDG-3

1030450

03 December 2003

Dr Jayant Patel

¢/- Bundaberg Base Hospital
Bourbong Street
BUNDABERG QLD 4670

Dear Dr Patel

It is noted from the Board's records that your registration under Special Purpose - Section 135 of the Medical
Practitioners Registration Act 2001 is due to expire on 31-Mar-04. You must not engage in any activities
permitted under the terms of-the registration after that date.

Should you require a period of further registration or other variation you are required to produce a
fresh application, available from our website (www.medicalboard.qld.gov.au), pay a fee of $416.00 and
produce any necessary further documentation (eg. letter of request from hospital, area of need
certification, performance report or advice regarding progress toward obtaining AMC Certificate or
Fellowship of an Australian College). Documentation submitted in respect of an initial application need
not be resubmitted with a further application.

An application for a further term of registration must be submitted no less than six weeks prior to the expiry
date of your current term of registration, to ensure timely board approval. If you have already applied for
re-registration please disregard this letter.

Your attention is drawn to section 155 of the Act regarding notification of changes in circumstances. The
Medical Practitioners Registration Regulation 2002 requires special purpose registrants to notify the Board
within 21 days of ceasing to undertake the special purpose activity. The maximum penalty is 10 penalty
units ($750.00).

Y ou may contact this office between 9.00 am - 4.00 pm on 3225 2514/2528 to obtain an application form.

Y ours siheerely,

co: Medical Superintendent
Bundaberg Base Hospital



